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August 30, 2023

Via Email (karen.shelton@vdh.virginia.gov

Karen Shelton, MD, FACOG, State Health Commissioner
Virginia Department of Health

P.0. Box 2448

Richmond, VA 23218

Re:  Letter of Intent — PD 8
Insight Health Corp.
Introduce Computed Tomography (CT) Service to Existing Facility

Dear Dr. Shelton:

Pursuant to 12VAC5-220-180, this letter is to inform you that Insight Health Corp. intends
to file an application for a Certificate of Public Need to introduce fixed CT services with one
CT unit at the existing Insight Imaging - Woodbridge site in Planning District 8.

Please transmit the appropriate application forms to me at the following address:

Peter Mellette

Goodman Allen Donnelly, PLLC
428 McLaws Circle, Suite 200
Williamsburg, VA 23185
pmellette@goodmanallen.com

Thank you for your kind review and consideration of this request.
Very truly yours,
/,/ﬁ WO =
Peter M. Mellette
Cc:  Erik Bodin, Division of COPN (erik.bodin@vdh.virginia.gov)

COPN@vdh.virginia.gov

Dean Montgomery, Executive Director, Health Systems Agency of Northern Virginia
(hsanv@aol.com)
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